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A big thanks to Gord Smith for sending in this night time photo of the CPKC Holiday Train!!!
Beutiful photo Gord and thanks for sending this to the OrderBoard.

The Calgary Model Railroad Society Directors would like to wish you a
wonderful Holiday Season and a Happy New Year!!!
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Photo of CPKC Holiday Train heading to Okotoks from Calgary. Photo credit Gord Smith.

[ am looking for used Athearn Blue Box F units. Please email me at:
daudley@telusplanet.net

Thanks,

Dave Audley, Calgary

[ have a Lionel O-gauge kid’s set from the early 50’s that [ would like to see go to a good home. I've owned it
since my dad bought it for me in the early 1950s. Everything works but [ haven’t had it out of the packing
for 20 years so it is time for it to go. If I recall one of the clearance lights is broken off the locomotive (ran it
off a table - oops)

Engine / coal tender / two cars / caboose with transformer and about 20+/- pieces of track.

[s there anyone I might contact in order to find a good home for this set?

I don’t want a lot of money for it - possibly free to the right person. I can deliver in Calgary.

Brent Nickerson

403-208-3211

[ am looking for a HO layout that is semi or complete. [ would like to get back in the hobby but I don’t have the
time to build one from scratch. If anyone is looking to part way with their layout can you please advise me.
Steve.

magyar1968@hotmail.com

REMINDER Layout Tours in February 11/12 2024. We still have a few openings for anyone that wants to
show off their hard work. Contact

Ron Sauer
L Tour: Ilgarym Irail .
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